Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve Pili Principal **Steve Maloney** Assistant Principal

Dear Preschool Families,

I am reaching out to communicate some important dates for the end of the year.

On the afternoon of Wednesday, June 10th, the preschool staff will be delivering end of the year items to all the preschool students' homes. Just a reminder if you are not able to be home, the items will be left at your door.

At 7:00PM on Monday, June 15th we will be broadcasting the virtual Preschool Step-Up programs for families to view. You can view the virtual program on the district's Facebook page or the districts website www.runnemedeschools.org.

I again want to thank all the preschool families for all their hard work and on behalf of the preschool staff we hope you enjoy the Step-Up program.

Sincerely,

Steve Pili Principal